## **Tinora High School**

5921 Domersville Road, Defiance, OH 43512

Phone: (419) 497-2621 Fax: (419) 497-2005 www.tinora.org



Alex Nafziger | Principal Tricia Rinkel | Guidance Nicholas Siewert | Guidance

Dear Parents/Guardians of Graduating Seniors,

This year, graduation will be held in the Tinora Performing Arts Center. We are very excited to showcase the hard work and dedication of our graduating seniors in this beautiful new building!

With 771 seats in the Performing Arts Center, we will be operating on a ticket system for attendance. Each graduating senior will be given 8 tickets to distribute to family and friends in order to attend the commencement ceremony. A physical ticket will be required to attend the commencement ceremony on June 5. Lost tickets will not be replaced as we will be printing exactly 771 tickets. We are planning to livestream the commencement ceremony for those that cannot attend.

## What if I want more than 8 tickets?

If you want more than 8 tickets, you can ask other families of graduating seniors if they have extra tickets they may not be using. Tickets are not specific to individual seniors, and they can be shared/distributed as needed. You may also call the high school office **by Friday, May 27** to be put on a waiting list if unused tickets get returned. We will then communicate the next week if more tickets become available.

## What if I don't need 8 tickets?

If you do not need all 8 tickets, I ask that you return unused tickets to the high school office **by Friday, May 27** to be redistributed to those wanting more than 8 tickets. You may also give away unused tickets to other families that may want more tickets.

Tickets will be distributed to all seniors on Friday, May 13 following the awards ceremony at 9:00 a.m. Each student will be given an envelope with his or her name on it with 8 tickets in it. If you prefer to pick up the tickets, you may do so on Thursday, May 12 anytime throughout the day by coming to the high school office.

On June 5, doors will open at 1:15 p.m. There is no reserved seating. One ticket per person will be required to attend. Please do not leave seats between groups.

Sincerely,

Alex Nafziger

Principal

Tinora High School

Go Rams!!